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2013 Bicentenary Appeal
Royal College of Surgeons

After the formal closure of the Appeal on 31%' December last, the long awaited letter
from Supreme Grand Chapter by way of appreciation and thanks has now arrived
and from E Comp George Francis, the 2" Grand Principal, who graced us with his
presence at our Provincial Celebration at Sheaf Close in early September.

I therefore enclose a copy for your kind attention and after perusal, would you kindly
ensure that the main thrust of the letter is read out at your next Chapter meeting so
that the Companions present can be fully briefed. I will ensure that the Web-Site and
our social media sites are updated.

The total sum now collected at Supreme Grand Chapter is currently standing at
£2.4m (original target £1m) and on Page 2, I would ask you particularly to note the
outstanding performance achieved by Chapters and Companions in this Province
standing at a magnificent £65370, representing £53.14 per subscribing Companion.

You have excelled beyond any reasonable expectation and I express to you yet again
my own sincere thanks for the outstanding support you have given to such a worthy
cause.

With the Appeal formally closed, we now get back to the “day job” - the
companionship that truly is the Holy Royal Arch and that of making good Master
Masons worthy Royal Arch Companions. In this respect, I wish you well in all your
endeavours.
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